
TO: Board of Education

FROM: Dr. Jay Morrow

RE: April 25, 2025

RE: Illinois Association of School Boards (IASB) Workshop

At the BOE meeting in April, we revisited the idea of investigating IASB workshop 
offerings. As you recall, since we hosted an IASB regional event last October, UTHS 
has earned a complimentary workshop. Here is a list of IASB in-district training 
opportunities:

• Board Evaluation Instrument
• Board Governance Review
• Equity: An Educational Imperative
• Making Meetings Matter
• Monitoring District Goals Using Data
• Myers-Briggs Team Workshop
• Setting District Goals and Direction
• Starting Right
• The Basics of Governance
• The Superintendent Evaluation Process
• The Trust Edge Experience

Also – here is the link to obtain a more detail of each workshop:  
https://www.iasb.com/conference-training-and-events/training/workshops/

I have talked with our IASB representative about The Trust Edge Experience, to get 
an idea of time and content. For example, this workshop could be done in an all-day 
format, such as on a Saturday, or a three-hour offering in the evening. This workshop 
discusses the 8 Pillars of Trust and is usually done in tandem with the BOE and the 
administrative cabinet.

We can investigate other workshops as well. Ultimately, it is a BOE decision.  

https://www.iasb.com/conference-training-and-events/training/workshops/

